
 

Birch Run Township Board 
Notice of Public Hearing & Special Meeting 

Review of Dangerous Buildings Officer Judgement 
 

The Birch Run Township Board will hold Special Meeting and Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, August 26th, 2025, at 7:00 pm in the Government Room located at 11935 Silver 
Creek Drive, Birch Run, MI  48415, to review the proposed order of Kern Slucter, 
contracted to serve as the Dangerous Buildings Officer for Birch Run, concerning the 
dangerous buildings located at 10070 Dixie Hwy. 
 
A copy of the proposed order and Ordinance #2008-01 (Dangerous Buildings) can be 
reviewed at the Township Office located at 8425 Main Street, Birch Run, MI 48415. All 
written communications can be mailed and must be received prior to the date of the 
hearing or presented at the time of the hearing. Verbal communication can be presented 
at the time of the Public Hearing. 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to 
contact the Birch Run Township Office at (989) 624-9773, Monday thru Friday, 9:00 am 
to 12:00 pm and 12:30 pm to 5:00 pm. 
 
Riley Kiessling, Clerk 
Birch Run Township 
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